
Kindergarten Enrollment
February 28, 2018

If your child will be 5-years old on or before September 1, 2018  
it’s time to register for kindergarten.

DO NOT WAIT until summer to enroll your new kindergarten student.  Kindergarten enrollment for the 2018-2019 
school year will be at all Community Unit School District 303 elementary schools on February 28 .  Enroll at 
the elementary school where children in your area currently attend.  

9:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m.
Bell-Graham Elementary (331) 228-2100 Munhall Elementary (331) 228-2600
Corron Elementary (331) 228-6900 Norton Creek Elementary (331) 228-2700
Ferson Creek Elementary (331) 228-2300 Wasco Elementary (331) 228-2900
Lincoln Elementary (331) 228-2500 Wild Rose Elementary (331) 228-3000

9:30 a.m.-6:30 p.m.
Fox Ridge Elementary (331) 228-2400

9:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.
Anderson Elementary (331) 228-3300 Davis Primary (331) 228-2200

Community Unit School District 303 offers both Half  Day and All Day Kindergarten programs.  All Day  
Kindergarten is a tuition-based program for the additional 1/2 day of  instruction.  Information regarding All Day 
Kindergarten tuition can be found on the District website at d303.org/all-day-kindergarten.  

The following information is required when enrolling for kindergarten*:
•	 Reliable proof  of  child’s identity and age (birth certificate+, passport, visa, etc.)
•	 Verification of  Parent/Guardian Identity 
•	 Two documents as proof  of  residency 
•	 Parcel Identification Number (PIN)

*New student residency and enrollment information, including links to required notices and kindergarten enrollment forms, 
can be found on the District 303 web site (district.d303.org/enrollment-and-registration).
+Required to comply with the Missing Children Records Act [325 ILCS 50/5]

Complete information about physical examinations, dental examinations and immunizations will be available at the 
February enrollment event.  Students are expected to have all requirements completed by the first day of  school.  
Student assignments will be available in August.

Enroll on February 28.
Your cooperation wil l enable the school to better serve your child.


